
TOWN & GOWN COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

Town and Gown Committee held on August 8, 2024 

The Town & Gown Committee at its meeting held on August 8, 2024 and passed a 
motion requesting that the City pay $1,068.98 for off-duty police officer to patrol in the 
Niagara College area on move-in weekend on August 31st, 2024. 

 

Recommendation for Council consideration: 

THAT THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF WELLAND approves the request from the 
Town and Gown Committee of paying $1,068.98 for one (1) off-duty police officer to 
patrol in the Niagara College area on move-in weekend from the 2024 Advisory 
Committee Activity Account. 

 

 

 


